
ROWLAND UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE OF REJECTION 
OF 

ALL PROPOSALS  
FOR  

CLASSIFIED SERVICE CLASSIFICATION & COMPENSATION 

STUDY 
NO. 2016/17:9R 

DATE: JUNE 19, 2017 
TO ALL FIRMS: 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:  that the Board of Education of the Rowland Unified School District (“DISTRICT”) took 
action at its meeting on June 13, 2017 to reject all proposals for the Classified Service Classification & Compensation 
Study - Request for Proposals No. 2016/17:9R.  As such, no contract for those services will be issued at this time. 
 
Your interest in providing professional services to the DISTRICT is appreciated.  
 

Rosana McLeod 
 
Rosana Mcleod 
Director of Purchasing 
 
cc: Alejandro Flores 
 
Distribution List 
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